






















From: Scott Missman <smissman@ucsb.edu> 
Sent: Monday, January 14, 2019 11:35 AM
To: Deborah Lopez <dlopez@cityofgoleta.org>
Subject: Letter regarding the 01/15/2019 Goleta City Council meeting agenda

Good morning,

I am sending you the attached letter and pictures to be included into the Goleta
 City Council meeting agenda for tomorrow 01/15/2019.  It is in reference to
 item C.2 Winchester Open Space II.  There is a PDF document and relative
 pictures.  Please pass this on to the appropriate parties for consideration.

Thank you,
Scott

Scott Missman
Associate Director - End User Support
Administrative & Residential IT
University of California, Santa Barbara 93106
smissman@ucsb.edu
805-893-7393
805-455-2124 (cell)
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From: Joanne Norman <joannemnorman@gmail.com> 
Sent: Monday, January 14, 2019 3:41 PM
To: Deborah Lopez <dlopez@cityofgoleta.org>
Subject: City council statement on Winchester ll

Hi Deborah, 

I’d like to make the following statement for the city council meeting tomorrow in regards to
 Winchester ll Park. I’m unable to attend. 

Thanks! 
Joanne Norman 

To whom it may concern,

My name is Joanne Norman, my husband and I bought our home on Bradford 4 years ago and have 3
 young boys. Almost 5, almost 3 and a 13 month old. Since moving into the neighborhood we have
 throughly enjoyed visiting all the neighborhood parks. We are very excited to have an amazing
 neighborhood park only a couple blocks away. 

Almost 2 years ago when I saw a post about getting feedback on our neighborhood parks I made
 sure to attend and give my input. Since then I’ve attended several other meetings on the topic of
 parks and recreation, including taking the city’s survey. Even recruiting my other “mom friends” to
 have their positive voice heard on the expansion of the current parks in the city of Goleta. 

While all of the new parks are very exciting to us, Winchester ll is at the top of our list due to the
 proximity to our home. One of the aspects of Winchester ll that I really appreciate is the location of
 the playground. Away from the busy street, Calle Real. This gives me peace of mind that my kids will
 be safe. Therefore, my vote is for Option D. Keeping the playground where the current swing
 structure is. In addition to Calle Real, the location of the play structure in Option D has a less of a
 risk of t balls entering the play structure. 
If it is deemed necessary to move the playground structure closer to Calle Real, I strongly strongly
 urge you to put in gates along the fence. Especially given the ages of those using the playground
 structure, soccer field and those playing baseball. I reviewed the video from the last meeting and
 know there are off out fences there, however toddlers run FAST! 

Our family and neighborhood friends look forward to playing at Winchester all upon completion. 

Sincerely, 

Joanne Norman 

Sent from my iPhone
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